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IN REPLY REFER TO

United States Department of the Interior 2;02 Conp
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT RECENEEFBY
Roswell Resource Area .
P. 0. Drawer 1857 SEP 04 1984

Roswell, New Mexico 88201

O.C. D
August 14,1984 ARTESIA, OFFICE
Mr. Paul Ragesdale -
McClellan 071 Corporation Lease No. HNM 14294
P.0. Drawer 730 Well: "PZ" Federal # 1
Roswell, New Mexico 88201 SW1/4 SE1/4

Sec. 7, T.9S., R. 26E.
Chaves County, New Mexico
Gentlemen:

Notice to Lessees and Operators, NTL-2B, issued effective January 1, 1976,
required that applications for disposal of produced water be filed for
approval and that all disposal of produced water be filed for approval and
that all disposal methods must conform with the requirements of said notice.

According to our records, the water disposal method has not been approved for
water being produced on above captioned well.

If prior approval has been received, please reply and attach a copy of
approval.

An application for approval of the proposed disposal method should be filed
with this office, pursuant to NTL-2B, within 30 days from date of this notice.

Sincerely yours,

CLAQllak 'Area Manager
/// Roswell Resource Area



